
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

October 31, 2023 
 

Missed 
Picture Day 

Missed Picture and Retake Day is tomorrow. If you missed having your picture 
taken back in September, then tomorrow is your last chance. Students will be 
called down alphabetically for retakes. If you need your picture taken be sure to be 
here tomorrow. 
 

Guidance 

One more for the grads - as if the University of Calgary wasn't enough, a 
representative from Queens University will be here in the library at 11:45 to answer 
questions and tell you about all that Kingston, Ontario has to offer. Queens 
University is organized into eight faculties and schools, and even owns a castle in 
England - host to their International Study Center - and one of the many diverse 
opportunities that Queens has to offer. 
 

JEDI/Diversity 
Team 

Do you want to help make our school more inclusive, to work against racism and to 
celebrate cultural diversity? The JEDI team from last year is starting up again -- 
that's the Justice, Equity, Diversity & Inclusion Team. This group is open to ALL 
students and a great opportunity to develop your leadership skills. We will be 
meeting this Wednesday at lunch. Bring your lunch and join us in Room 133 at the 
start of lunch. For more information, see Ms. Alexander in Room 209. 
 

Guidance 

Attention students 17 or older, are you looking to earn community service hours? 
Make a difference by donating blood to Canadian Blood Services with Innisdale on 
November 3rd. One donation earns you 4 community service hours and can, on 
average, save 3 lives. To register, sign up at blood.ca or on the GiveBlood app and 
remember to bring a piece of physical ID! 
 

Chess CHESS today at lunch in room 240 with Mr. Lamoureux 
 

Athletic 
Society 

Athletic Society will meet again this Thursday in Room 147 at lunch. All are 
welcome. See Ms. Broley if you have questions. 
 

Girl’s 
Volleyball 

Any Girls interested in playing Volleyball, there will be a meeting in the Gym 
tomorrow November 1st. 
 

Grade 12’s Attention Grade 12’s: if you have a period one spare, please come to the main 
office to collect a letter regarding Graduation plans. 
 

 


